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THE PRIME MINISTER 2 February 1988
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( Thank you for your letter of 28 January. The Government

has had no approach from either Mr. Savimbi or Mr. Dhlakama,

or their organisations, about possible visits to Britain. We

have made clear in the past that if Mr. Savimbi were to come

to Britain it would be as a private citizen and he would not

be received officially. That remains our position. As

regards Mr. Dhlakama, our information is that he is currently

in Mozambique: so far as we know there are no plans for him

to visit Britain.

The Rt. Hon. Neil Kinnock, M.P.


